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Quantum Mechanics Feb 26 2020 Quantum mechanics is one of the most challenging
subjects to learn. It is challenging because quantum phenomenon is
counterintuitive, and the mathematics used to explain such a phenomenon is very
abstract, and difficult to grasp. This textbook is an attempt to overcome these
challenges. Every chapter presents quantum ideas step- by- step in a structured way
with a comparison between quantum and classical concepts. It provides a clear
distinction between classical and quantum logic. Conceptual questions are provided
after every important section so that the reader can test their understanding at
every step. Such an approach aids in preventing misconceptions. Problem solving is
not restricted to solving differential equations and integration. But it requires
to systematically and creatively analyze a problem, to apply the new and powerful
concepts for finding a solution and to understand the physical meaning of the
solution. The tutorials on special topics are an effort to teach problem solving by
actively engaging the reader in a thinking process, to apply the concepts and to
understand the physical meaning of the solution. The simulations are provided for
some of the topics. The simulations aid in the visualization of the quantum
phenomenon, and for meaningful understanding of the mathematics. This approach may

lead to development of "quantum mechanical intuition "as well as learning
mathematical techniques for problem solving. Most importantly, the book is not
flooded with numerous topics that makes the reader confused and distracted, rather
the most important topics are discussed at a deeper level. The understanding of
quantum mechanics is incomplete without understanding the early ideas and
experiments that lead to the development of the quantum theory. Thus, the first two
chapters of the book are dedicated to such topics. The key features of this book
are: A simplified, structured, and step-by-step introduction to quantum mechanics.
The simplification is attained through use of two-level system, step- by- step
discussion of important topics in a simplified language at a deeper level,
analogies, and visualization using illustrations and simulations A systematic
arrangement of topics, and numerous worked- out examples. The presentation of the
structure in the mathematical formalism of quantum mechanics provides clarity in
understanding complicated and abstract mathematics. It also helps to understand the
distinction between the quantum mechanical and classical approaches Conceptual
questions at the end of every important section. The conceptual questions can be
used in a classroom as a point of discussion between an instructor and students
Tutorials on special topics. Simulations on special topics aid in the visualization
of the physical phenomenon, and demonstration of the application of mathematics An
in-depth discussion of the wave-particle duality, measurement problem, and their
philosophical implications in Chapter 2 provides an understanding of the broader
meaning of quantum mechanics
Strategic Thinking in Complex Problem Solving Feb 20 2022 Whether you are a
student or a working professional, you can benefit from being better at solving the
complex problems that come up in your life. Strategic Thinking in Complex Problem
Solving provides a general framework and the necessary tools to help you do so.
Based on his groundbreaking course at Rice University, engineer and former strategy
consultant Arnaud Chevallier provides practical ways to develop problem solving
skills, such as investigating complex questions with issue maps, using logic to
promote creativity, leveraging analogical thinking to approach unfamiliar problems,
and managing diverse groups to foster innovation. This book breaks down the
resolution process into four steps: 1) frame the problem (identifying what needs to
be done), 2) diagnose it (identifying why there is a problem, or why it hasn't been
solved yet), 3) identify and select potential solutions (identifying how to solve
the problem), and 4) implement and monitor the solution (resolving the problem, the
'do'). For each of these four steps - the what, why, how, and do - this book
explains techniques that promotes success and demonstrates how to apply them on a
case study and in additional examples. The featured case study guides you through
the resolution process, illustrates how these concepts apply, and creates a
concrete image to facilitate recollection. Strategic Thinking in Complex Problem
Solving is a tool kit that integrates knowledge based on both theoretical and
empirical evidence from many disciplines, and explains it in accessible terms. As
the book guides you through the various stages of solving complex problems, it also
provides useful templates so that you can easily apply these approaches to your own
personal projects. With this book, you don't just learn about problem solving, but
how to actually do it.
International Handbook of Metacognition and Learning Technologies Jul 01 2020
Education in today's technologically advanced environments makes complex cognitive
demands on students pre-learning, during, and post-learning. Not surprisingly,
these analytical learning processes--metacognitive processes--have become an
important focus of study as new learning technologies are assessed for
effectiveness in this area.Rich in theoretical models and empirical data, the
International Handbook of Metacognition and Learning Technologies synthesizes
current research on this critical topic. This interdisciplinary reference delves
deeply into component processes of self-regulated learning (SRL), examining

theories and models of metacognition, empirical issues in the study of SRL, and the
expanding role of educational technologies in helping students learn. Innovations
in multimedia, hypermedia, microworlds, and other platforms are detailed across the
domains, so that readers in diverse fields can evaluate the theories, data
collection methods, and conclusions. And for the frontline instructor, contributors
offer proven strategies for using technologies to benefit students at all levels.
For each technology covered, the Handbook: Explains how the technology fosters
students' metacognitive or self-regulated learning.Identifies features designed to
study or support metacognitve/SRL behaviors.Reviews how its specific theory or
model addresses learners' metacognitive/SRL processes.Provides detailed findings on
its effectiveness toward learning.Discusses its implications for the design of
metacognitive tools.Examines any theoretical, instructional, or other
challenges.These leading-edge perspectives make the International Handbook of
Metacognition and Learning Technologies a resource of great interest to
professionals and researchers in science and math education, classroom teachers,
human resource researchers, and industrial and other instructors.
The Problem of problems, and its various solutions, or, Atheism, Darwinism, and
theism May 23 2022
Topics in Engineering Mathematics Mar 21 2022 This volume presents a selection of
expository papers on various topics in engineering mathematics. The papers concern
model problems relating to, amongst others, the automobile and shipping industries,
transportation networks and wave propagation. Among the methods treated are
numerical methods, such as the finite element method and Newton's method,
Karmarkar's interior point method and generalizations, and recurrence and induction
in computer science. This volume will be of great interest to applied
mathematicians, physicists and engineers interested in recent developments in
engineering mathematics. The papers are written with an emphasis on exposition and
should be accessible to all members of scientific community interested in modeling
and solving real-life problems.
The Australian Journal of Social Issues Jan 27 2020
Current Scientific and Industrial Reality Aug 26 2022
Resources in Education May 11 2021
Making Chemistry Relevant Jul 21 2019 Unique new approaches for making chemistry
accessible to diverse students Students' interest and achievement in academics
improve dramatically when they make connections between what they are learning and
the potential uses of that knowledge i n the workplace and/or in the world at
large. Making Chemistry Relevant presents a unique collection of strategies that
have been used successfully in chemistry classrooms to create a learner-sensitive
environment that enhances academic achievement and social competence of students.
Rejecting rote memorization, the book proposes a cognitive constructivist
philosophy that casts the teacher as a facilitator helping students to construct
solutions to problems. Written by chemistry professors and research groups from a
wide variety of colleges and universities, the book offers a number of creative
ways to make chemistry relevant to the student, including: Teaching science in the
context of major life issues and STEM professions Relating chemistry to current
events such as global warming, pollution, and terrorism Integrating science
research into the undergraduate laboratory curriculum Enriching the learning
experience for students with a variety of learning styles as well as accommodating
the visually challenged students Using media, hypermedia, games, and puzzles in the
teaching of chemistry Both novice and experienced faculty alike will find valuable
ideas ready to be applied and adapted to enhance the learning experience of all
their students.
The Oxford Handbook of Intergroup Conflict Oct 04 2020 With insightful chapters
from key social psychologists and peace scholars, this handbook offers an
integrative and extensive overview of critical questions, issues, processes, and

strategies relevant to understanding and addressing intergroup conflict.
BizTalk 2013 Recipes Nov 05 2020 BizTalk 2013 Recipes provides ready-made
solutions to BizTalk Server 2013 developers. The recipes in the book save you the
effort of developing your own solutions to common problems that have been solved
many times over. The solutions demonstrate sound practice, the result of hardearned wisdom by those who have gone before. Presented in a step-by-step format
with clear code examples and explanations, the solutions in BizTalk 2013 Recipes
help you take advantage of new features and deeper capabilities in BizTalk Server
2013. You’ll learn to integrate your solutions with the cloud, configure BizTalk on
Azure, work with electronic data interchange (EDI), and deploy the growing range of
adapters for integrating with the different systems and technologies that you will
encounter. You’ll find recipes covering all the core areas: schemas, maps,
orchestrations, messaging and more. BizTalk Server 2013 is Microsoft’s marketleading platform for orchestrating process flow across disparate applications.
BizTalk 2013 Recipes is your key to unlocking the full power of that platform. What
you’ll learn Automate business processes across different systems in your
enterprise. Build, test, and deploy complex maps and schemas. Implement the
business rules engine (BRE). Develop business activity monitoring (BAM) solutions.
Manage electronic data interchange (EDI) with trading partners. Monitor and
troubleshoot automated processes. Deploy BizTalk to Azure and build cloud based
solutions. Who this book is for BizTalk 2013 Recipes is aimed at developers working
in Microsoft BizTalk Server 2013. Experienced BizTalk developers will find great
value in the information around new functionality in the 2013 release such as that
for cloud based integrations. Those brand new to BizTalk will appreciate the clear
examples of core functionality that help them understand how best to design and
deploy BizTalk Server solutions. Table of Contents What’s New in BizTalk Server
2013 Document Schemas Document Mapping Messaging and Pipelines Orchestrations
Adapters Business Rules Framework EDI Solutions Cloud Solutions Deployment
Administration and Operations Business Activity Monitoring
How to Solve It Sep 15 2021 A perennial bestseller by eminent mathematician G.
Polya, How to Solve It will show anyone in any field how to think straight. In
lucid and appealing prose, Polya reveals how the mathematical method of
demonstrating a proof or finding an unknown can be of help in attacking any problem
that can be "reasoned" out—from building a bridge to winning a game of anagrams.
Generations of readers have relished Polya's deft—indeed, brilliant—instructions on
stripping away irrelevancies and going straight to the heart of the problem.
Current Topics in Artificial Intelligence Jun 24 2022 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 12th Conference of the Spanish Association for
Artificial Intelligence, CAEPIA 2007, held in Salamanca, Spain, in November 2007,
in conjunction with the 7th Workshop on Artificial Intelligence Technology
Transfer, TTIA 2007. The 28 revised full papers presented were carefully selected
during two rounds of reviewing and improvement from 134 submissions. The papers
address all current issues of artificial intelligence ranging from methodological
and foundational aspects to advanced applications in various fields.
Advances and Innovations in Systems, Computing Sciences and Software Engineering
Mar 09 2021 This book includes a set of rigorously reviewed world-class manuscripts
addressing and detailing state-of-the-art research projects in the areas of
Computing Sciences, Software Engineering and Systems. The book presents selected
papers from the conference proceedings of the International Conference on Systems,
Computing Sciences and Software Engineering (SCSS 2006). All aspects of the
conference were managed on-line.
Artificial Intelligence for Marketing Management Aug 14 2021 Artificial
intelligence (AI) has driven businesses to adopt new business practices rapidly,
enhance product development and services, has helped to power AI-based market
intelligence and customer insights, and improve customer relationship management.

This timely book addresses the use of AI in marketing. This book also explores the
dark side of AI in marketing management and discusses ethics and transparency of
automated decision-making in AI applications, data privacy, cyber security issues,
and biases in various facets of marketing. Emerging applications of AI such as
DeepFakes which use deep learning technology could increase risks of manipulation
and deception. Hence, apart from leveraging AI capabilities and advantages, the
book cautions the need for prevention strategies to deal with potential issues that
could arise from the adoption of AI in marketing management. This book will provide
practical insights into the role of AI in marketing management. It will be a useful
reference for those researching marketing and marketing professionals.
Issues in K-12 Education Feb 08 2021 Issues in K-12 Education is a contemporary
collection of articles covering core issues within the broad topic of K-12
Education. The book is intended to supplement core courses in the Education
curriculum titled Foundations of Education, Introduction to Teaching, Introduction
to Education, and Issues in Education, among other similarly titled courses. The
book progresses through a 3-part structure of topics generally covered in
Foundations or Introduction to Education courses and texts: Issues in Justice,
Equity, and Equality; Issues in Teaching and Learning; and Issues in School
Environment. In total, we will have 19 articles.
Topics in Mathematical Economics and Game Theory Aug 02 2020 Since the publication
of "Theory of Games and Economic Behavior" by von Neumann and Morgenstern, the
concept of games has played an increasing role in economics. It also plays a role
of growing importance in other sciences, including biology, political science, and
psychology. Many scientists have made seminal advances and continue to be leaders
in the field, including Harsanyi, Shapley, Shubik, and Selten. Professor Robert
Aumann, in addition to his important contributions to game theory and economics,
made a number of significant contributions to mathematics. This volume provides a
collection of essays in mathematical economics and game theory, including cuttingedge research on noncooperative game theory and its foundations, bargaining theory,
and general equilibrium theory. Also included is a reprint of Aumann's classic
paper, "Acceptable Points in General Cooperative n-Person Games" and of the oftcited, yet hard to find, paper by Maschler, "The Worth of a Cooperative Enterprise
to Each Member". This book illustrates the wide range of applications of
mathematics to economics, game theory, and social choice. The volume is dedicated
to Professor Robert J. Aumann, Hebrew University, Jerusalem, Israel, for his
contributions in mathematics and social sciences.
Conference Proceedings. New Perspectives in Science Education Sep 27 2022
Mathematical Problem Solving Nov 17 2021 This book is addressed to people with
research interests in the nature of mathematical thinking at any level, to people
with an interest in "higher-order thinking skills" in any domain, and to all
mathematics teachers. The focal point of the book is a framework for the analysis
of complex problem-solving behavior. That framework is presented in Part One, which
consists of Chapters 1 through 5. It describes four qualitatively different aspects
of complex intellectual activity: cognitive resources, the body of facts and
procedures at one's disposal; heuristics, "rules of thumb" for making progress in
difficult situations; control, having to do with the efficiency with which
individuals utilize the knowledge at their disposal; and belief systems, one's
perspectives regarding the nature of a discipline and how one goes about working in
it. Part Two of the book, consisting of Chapters 6 through 10, presents a series of
empirical studies that flesh out the analytical framework. These studies document
the ways that competent problem solvers make the most of the knowledge at their
disposal. They include observations of students, indicating some typical roadblocks
to success. Data taken from students before and after a series of intensive problemsolving courses document the kinds of learning that can result from carefully
designed instruction. Finally, observations made in typical high school classrooms

serve to indicate some of the sources of students' (often counterproductive)
mathematical behavior.
Problem-Solving and Selected Topics in Euclidean Geometry Oct 28 2022 "ProblemSolving and Selected Topics in Euclidean Geometry: in the Spirit of the
Mathematical Olympiads" contains theorems which are of particular value for the
solution of geometrical problems. Emphasis is given in the discussion of a variety
of methods, which play a significant role for the solution of problems in Euclidean
Geometry. Before the complete solution of every problem, a key idea is presented so
that the reader will be able to provide the solution. Applications of the basic
geometrical methods which include analysis, synthesis, construction and proof are
given. Selected problems which have been given in mathematical olympiads or
proposed in short lists in IMO's are discussed. In addition, a number of problems
proposed by leading mathematicians in the subject are included here. The book also
contains new problems with their solutions. The scope of the publication of the
present book is to teach mathematical thinking through Geometry and to provide
inspiration for both students and teachers to formulate "positive" conjectures and
provide solutions.
Topics from the Theory of Numbers Sep 03 2020 Many of the important and creative
developments in modern mathematics resulted from attempts to solve questions that
originate in number theory. The publication of Emil Grosswald’s classic text
presents an illuminating introduction to number theory. Combining the historical
developments with the analytical approach, Topics from the Theory of Numbers offers
the reader a diverse range of subjects to investigate.
PPI PE Mechanical Thermal and Fluid Systems Six-Minute Problems with Solutions,
4th Edition eText - 1 Year Aug 22 2019 Problems and Detailed Solutions for
Comprehensive Exam Prep Please note: As of October 25, 2019, the NCEES PE
Mechanical Exam is NO LONGER open book. Up to date to the NCEES exam specifications
and codes*, Thermal and Fluids Systems 6-Minute Problems contains 100 multiplechoice problems representative of the NCEES PE Mechanical Thermal and Fluids
Systems exam format, scope of topics, and level of difficulty. Comprehensive stepby-step solutions for all problems demonstrate accurate and efficient solving
approaches to be used on exam day. Pair these problems with the Thermal & Fluids
Systems Reference Manual and Practice Exams for a comprehensive review. This book
is included in the PE Mechanical Thermal and Fluids Systems Exam Navigation Bundle.
Topics Covered Energy/Power System Applications Hydraulic and Fluid Applications
Principles About the Exam The NCEES PE Mechanical Exam is an 8-hour closed-book
exam. It contains 40 multiple choice questions in the 4-hour morning session and 40
multiple choice questions in the 4-hour afternoon session. *NCEES does not specify
which codes and standards the PE Mechanical Thermal and Fluids Systems exam will
use. It is likely that the codes and standards needed are not affected by the
differences from one edition to the next. Key Features: Organized into three
sections: Principles, Hydraulic and Fluid applications, and Energy/Power System
Applications. Each section contains problems pertaining to the knowledge areas
within that division of the NCEES specifications. Each problem statement in this
book, with its supporting information and answer choices, is presented in the same
format as the problems encountered on the PE exam. Each problem includes a hint to
provide direction in solving the problem. In addition to the correct solution, you
will find an explanation of the faulty reasoning leading to the three incorrect
answer choices. Binding: Paperback Publisher: PPI, A Kaplan Company
Teaching Secondary Mathematics Jan 19 2022 Grounded in research and theory, this
text for secondary mathematics methods courses provides useful models of how
concepts typically found in a secondary mathematics curriculum can be delivered, so
that students develop a positive attitude about learning and using mathematics in
their daily lives.
Write Track Oct 16 2021

Cognitive Behavior Therapy May 31 2020 Proven to be highly effective for the
treatment of a wide range of problems, cognitive-behavior therapy is the most
widely used psychotherapeutic technique. Building on the success of the previous
edition, Cognitive Behavior Therapy, Second Edition presents specific direction for
cognitive behavior therapy techniques. Fully updated and expanded, this edition
contains contributions from world-renowned experts on problems including smoking
cessation, stress management, and classroom management. Its step-by-step
illustrations create a hands-on reference of vital cognitive-behavioral therapy
skills. This reference is essential for psychologists, counselors, and social
workers.
The Mediator's Handbook Jan 07 2021 The popular The Mediator's Handbook presents a
time-tested, adaptable model for helping people work through conflict. Extensively
revised to incorporate recent practice and thinking, the accessible manual format
lays out a clear structure for new and occasional mediators while offering a
detailed, nuanced resource for professionals. Starting with a new chapter on
assessing conflict and bringing people to the table, the first section explains the
process step by step, from opening conversations and exploring the situation
through the phases of finding resolution—deciding on topics, reviewing options, and
testing agreements. The "Toolbox" section details the concepts and skills a
mediator needs in order to: Understand the conflict Support the people Facilitate
the process Guide decision-making Throughout the book, the emphasis is on what the
mediator can do or say now, and on the underlying principles and core methods that
can help the mediator make wise choices. Long a popular course textbook for high
schools, universities, and training programs, The Mediator's Handbook is also a
valued desk reference for professional mediators and a practical guide for
managers, organizers, teachers, and anyone working with clients, customers,
volunteers, committees, or teams. Jennifer E. Beer, PhD, mediates organizational
conflicts, facilitates meetings, and offers related workshops, regularly teaching a
negotiation course at Wharton (University of Pennsylvania). Caroline C. Packard, JD
led Friends Conflict Resolution Programs for fifteen years and is an organizational
conflict response specialist and mediator based in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania.
Eileen Stief developed the mediation process presented in the Handbook, training a
generation of mediators to work with community, multi-party, and environmental
disputes.
Value Distribution Theory and Related Topics Dec 18 2021 The Nevanlinna theory of
value distribution of meromorphic functions, one of the milestones of complex
analysis during the last century, was c- ated to extend the classical results
concerning the distribution of of entire functions to the more general setting of
meromorphic functions. Later on, a similar reasoning has been applied to algebroid
functions, subharmonic functions and meromorphic functions on Riemann surfaces as
well as to - alytic functions of several complex variables, holomorphic and
meromorphic mappings and to the theory of minimal surfaces. Moreover, several
appli- tions of the theory have been exploited, including complex differential and
functional equations, complex dynamics and Diophantine equations. The main emphasis
of this collection is to direct attention to a number of recently developed novel
ideas and generalizations that relate to the - velopment of value distribution
theory and its applications. In particular, we mean a recent theory that replaces
the conventional consideration of counting within a disc by an analysis of their
geometric locations. Another such example is presented by the generalizations of
the second main theorem to higher dimensional cases by using the jet theory.
Moreover, s- ilar ideas apparently may be applied to several related areas as well,
such as to partial differential equations and to differential geometry. Indeed,
most of these applications go back to the problem of analyzing zeros of certain
complex or real functions, meaning in fact to investigate level sets or level
surfaces.

College Physics Apr 29 2020 This updated Eleventh Edition of COLLEGE PHYSICS is
designed throughout to help students master physical concepts, improve their
problem-solving skills, and enrich their understanding of the world around them.
The book offers a logical presentation of concepts, a consistent problem-solving
strategy, and an unparalleled array of worked examples to help students develop a
true understanding of physics. This edition is enhanced by a streamlined
presentation, new problems, Interactive Video Vignettes, new conceptual questions,
new techniques, and hundreds of new and revised problems. Important Notice: Media
content referenced within the product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
Research in Education Sep 22 2019
Young Children and the Environment Nov 24 2019 This is an essential text for
students, teachers and practitioners in a range of early childhood education and
care settings.
Security Issues in Fog Computing from 5G to 6G Jul 13 2021 The book provides an
examination of how fog security is changing the information technology industry and
will continue to in the next decade. The authors first discuss how fog enables key
applications in wireless 5G, the Internet of Things, and big data. The book then
presents an overview of fog/edge computing, focusing on its relationship with cloud
technology, Internet of Things and the future with the use of secure 5G/6G
communication. The book also presents a comprehensive overview of liabilities in
fog/edge computing within multi-level architectures and the intelligent management.
The last part of the book reviews applications of fog/edge computing in smart
cities, including in Industrial IoT, edge-based augmented reality, data streaming,
and blockchain-based.
Handbook of Research on Global Issues in Next-Generation Teacher Education Jun 19
2019 ##############################################################################
###################################################################################
###################################################################################
###########
Special Employment Programs Oct 24 2019
Encyclopedia of Giftedness, Creativity, and Talent Jun 12 2021 The three-volume
Encyclopedia of Giftedness, Creativity, and Talent presents state-of-the-art
research and ready-to-use facts from the fields of education, psychology,
sociology, and the arts.
Creativity in the Classroom Dec 26 2019 The fourth edition of this well-known text
continues the mission of its predecessors – to help teachers link creativity
research and theory to the everyday activities of classroom teaching. Part I
includes information on models and theories of creativity, characteristics of
creative people, and talent development. Part II includes strategies explicitly
designed to teach creative thinking, to weave creative thinking into content area
instruction, and to organize basic classroom activities (grouping, lesson planning,
assessment, motivation and classroom organization) in ways that support students’
creativity.
Strategic and Operational Issues in Production Economics Dec 06 2020 The papers in
this volume are contributed by leading academicians and practitioners from all over
the world. They cover a wide variety of strategic and operational issues associated
with developing and implementing technological change for increasing the
competitiveness of the firm. The diversity of their topics and approaches clearly
reflects the evolving nature of production economics, both as a practical and a
theoretical field. The contributions reflect the changes in business forces and
organizational and methodological responses in which the authors have been
involved. About half of the papers deal directly or indirectly with the impact of
business forces on production planning and control information systems, technology
transfer, and investment and financial planning. The remaining papers present the

new trends in organizational responses. Familiar topics are also included, such as
manufacturing flexibility and productivity, inventory policies, materials
management, process planning and so on.
Service-Oriented Computing -- ICSOC 2003 Mar 29 2020 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the First International Conference on Service-Oriented
Computing, ICSOC 2003, held in Trento, Italy in December 2003. The 38 revised full
papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 181 submissions. The
papers are organized in topical sections on service description, service
composition, quality of service models, service personalization, service semantics,
business processes and transactions, business collaborations, service request and
coordination, service security and reliability, infrastructure for service
delivery, service P2P and grid computing, service and mobile computing, and service
computing and applications.
The Problem of Problems and Its Various Solutions Jul 25 2022
Problem Solving ... a Basic Mathematics Goal Apr 22 2022
Fundamentals of Industrial Problem Solving Apr 10 2021 Teaches Readers How to
Apply a Structured Problem-Solving Methodology for Industrial Fields Based on Sound
Scientific Principles As modern industrial processes have become increasingly
complex, complicated multi-factor problems have emerged. These complex problems end
up costing companies millions of dollars every day. Existing problem-solving
techniques are only effective to a certain point. This book provides a solution to
a myriad of industrial problems by using first principles and rigorous hypothesis
testing. Key topics covered within the work include: How to use the latest
research, advanced modeling, big data mining, analytical testing, and many other
techniques to systematically create and test hypotheses surrounding why a process
is malfunctioning How to use scenario development to frame a team’s understanding
of why a process is malfunctioning How to approach today’s lack of experienced
industrial workers, whose failure to approach problem solving from first
fundamentals are causing myriad of inefficiencies in industry How to use multiple
methodologies together with an emphasis on first principles and mechanistic math
modeling as a basis to industrial problem solving Engineers of any discipline
working in both research and development of manufacturing environments, along with
professionals in any industrial discipline looking to reduce costs will be able to
use this work to both understand and pragmatically solve the pressing issues we see
in today’s industrial market.
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